
 

 

Greetings, 
 
UNO is excited to announce a fresh look and feel coming to MavLINK (the campus student 
information portal) on April 17.  Changes to the look and feel are intended to provide an easier 
to use interface that provides quick access for vital student functions like enrolling in classes, 
displaying account balances, requesting transcripts and accepting financial aid.  The user 
interface and design will allow students to access information across any device they may be 
using, and a consistent experience with the desktop version of MavLINK.  A focused effort was 
placed upon providing students with important information as quickly as possible in the form of 
“to-do lists” and “messages” along with improving performance. 
 
The new MavLINK experience is the result of many months of work, and soliciting input from 
students and offices across the entire campus.  The MavLINK team is always seeking 
feedback pertaining to this service.  Please direct your feedback to the MavLINK Change 
Management Team at the following email address: 
unomavlink@unomaha.edu 
 
Thank you 
	
  


